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27th May 2022 

Dear Parents & Carers of Eagle 1 Class, 

Staffing Update for Eagle 1 Class 

I would like to welcome Miss. Huxtable to our Eagle 1 Class after half term. You may have heard from the children this 

week that Miss. Huxtable has been working with them and Miss. Waters in class. Miss. Waters has secured a permanent 

position at a primary school more local to her and wishes to leave today in order to start her permanent role after half 

term.    

 

We wish Miss. Waters the very best in her new position and have ensured a confident and robust handover between 

teachers, supported by our Curriculum Leader Miss. Khatri. We believe that Miss. Huxtable will an excellent addition to 

the teaching team and for Eagle 1 class.    

 

We would also like to wish Miss. North a very enjoyable maternity leave, with her soon to be new arrival, and welcome 

also to Mr. Gordon who will be covering Miss. North’s maternity leave until her return in the new year.  

 

Unfortunately, the number of changes in staffing for Eagles 1 this year was not what we planned for the children. 

Therefore, in September 2022, when both Eagle classes are in Year 6 we have recruited a very experienced class teacher 

and subject leaders from London, who is relocating over the summer. This will mean we can continue to teach them in 

two smaller classes. 

 

Best regards,  

 

M L Jordan  

 

Mr. M. Jordan  

Associate Headteacher  
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